
Fr. Paul Taylor PP V.F.  01 4976252 
Email parishoffice@beechwoodparish.com 
Office hours  Monday to Friday 9am to 2pm 
Tel (01) 4967449  
Email parishoffice@beechwoodparish.com 
The parish Child Safeguarding and Protection 
representatives may be contacted through 
the parish office.  
The Chair of the Parish Pastoral Council and 
the Chair of the Parish Finance Committee 
may be contacted through the parish office.  

Mass Times in Church of the Holy Name 

 Tuesday and Thursday 10.00am 

 Saturday 5.30pm Family Mass 

 Sunday 9.30am (as Gaeilge), 11.00am  

 Holy Days 10.00am 

 First Friday of each month 10.00am 

All our Masses are streamed on the parish 
webcam. 

Please use https://beechwoodparish.com/
webcam/ to access Beechwood webcam link.  

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament takes place 
on Tuesdays from 10.30am to 11.30am 
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Tap and Go machines :  

There is a  Tap and Go machine at the back of 
the church to allow you to contribute to the 
parish. Donations made using this machine re-
main in the parish.  

The other Tap and Go machine at the back of 
the church is  to support the priests of the dio-
cese and the Share diocesan services.    

Thank you for your ongoing generous support.  

Parish partnership working together— 

 Beechwood Avenue 

 Rathgar 

 Rathmines 

 Harold’s Cross 

 Mount Argus 

Thank you to all who contributed to the annual col-
lection for Accord which was taken up at Masses last 
weekend. A total of €468 was collected.  

Thank you for your generosity.  

There will be Choral Evensong and Benediction this 

Sunday 23rd February at 6.00pm. You are all very 

welcome to join us.  

Loving and Merciful God, 

We come before You in prayer, lifting up Your serv-
ant, Pope Francis, in his time of need. You are the 
Source of all healing, and we ask You to surround 
him with Your loving presence, granting him 
strength and recovery. May Your divine grace rest 
upon him, restoring his health and filling him with 
renewed vigor to continue leading Your Church with 
compassion and wisdom. 

“But I will restore you to health and heal your 
wounds, declares the Lord.” (Jeremiah 30:17) 

We place Pope Francis into Your hands, trusting in 
Your eternal care. May he be comforted by the love 
of the Church and the prayers of all the faithful. We 
ask, through the intercession of the Blessed Virgin 
Mary, that his recovery be swift, and his spirit be 
strengthened in Your peace. May Your will be done 
in his life, O Lord, and may Your healing power be 
with him always. 

We offer this prayer in the name of Your Son, Jesus 
Christ, who lives and reigns with You in the unity of 
the Holy Spirit. 

Ash Wednesday 5th March 

There will be Masses at 10.00am and 7.00pm on Ash 
Wednesday. Ashes will be distributed after both 
Masses. Ash Wednesday is a day of fast and absti-
nence.  

The annual Trocaire Lenten campaign begins on Ash 
Wednesday. Trocaire boxes will be available at the 
back of the church. You can find out more about the 
work of Trocaire at www.trocaire.org 
 



www.beechwoodparish.com     Registered Charity Number 20016166  Parish Revenue Number: CHY7424  

Mass intentions this week 
 
Saturday 22nd 
5.30pm Maureen Murphy (RD);  
               Conor Browne (RD) 
               Isuzu Nishimura (1st A) 
Sunday 23rd  
9.30am Seamus McHugh (RD) 
11.00am Joe Curtin (Month’s Mind) 
                Deceased members of the Murphy family 
Tuesday 25th 
10.00am Isuzu Nishimura (1st A)   
                 Patrick Duffy (RD); Max Ross (RD) 
Thursday 27th 
10.00am Mary Hanahoe (RD) 
Saturday 1st March 
5.30pm Mary Doorly (5th A) 
               Kathleen and Paddy Diskin (A) 
               Isuzu Nishimura (1st A) 
Sunday 2nd March 
9.30am Special Intention 
11.00am Mai Stephenson (RD) 
                 Gerry O’Connell (RD) 
 
Mass cards are available in the Parish Office and the sac-
risty. An offering is received with gratitude and is anoth-
er means of supporting your local clergy. If you make an 
offering online please contact the office with details of 
your intention. Thank you.  

 

 

Please scan the QR Code to contribute 
to 1st and Share collection. 

Your contribution will be split 60% to 
1st Collection (for support of diocesan 
and parish clergy) and 40% to Share for 
the support of developing parishes. 

Thank you for your support.  

 

 

The Ceremony of Light for Confir-
mation children in Scoil Bhride and 
Sandford Parish National school  
takes place next Sunday 2nd March. 

The Ceremony of Light is a pre-
Confirmation ceremony and is an important event 
in preparing the children for Confirmation. A key 
part of the service is when parents hand the light-
ed Baptismal candle to their child, acknowledging 
that their child is now ready to become a responsi-
ble Christian. 

At their child’s Baptism, parents light the Baptis-
mal candle from the Paschal candle, symbolising 
their commitment to pass their faith on to their 
child. In the same way, at the Ceremony of Light, 
parents once again light their child’s Baptismal 
candle from the Paschal candle and hand it to 
their child. In doing so, parents promise to help 
and support their child live out the call of their 
Confirmation. They are agreeing, together with 
their child, to keep the light of faith burning in all 
of their lives. 

We ask for your prayers for the children, their par-
ents, families and teachers at this time.  

Our Lady of Zaryanytsia, Ukraine 

Holy Mother of God, spread your maternal man-

tel over all Christians and people of goodwill who 

live in this great nation. Lead them to your Son, 

Jesus, who is for everyone the way, the truth and 

the life. 

St. John Paul II 

Monday 24th February at 8.00pm 

You are invited to join the Dublin Diocesan Music 

Group and the Redemptoristine Community for a 

time of reflection, music, testimony and prayer 

on the theme ‘Peace, not War’ in the Monastery 

of St. Alphonsus, Drumcondra—

www.rednuns.com 

The Parish Office is closed on Monday 24th February 

and Tuesday 25th February. Fr Paul may be contacted 

in an emergency at 0863524530 


